Two bylaws changes to allow one ex-officio representative by director of Media Services and IDTRC. This reflects the changes in IT structure from last summer.

Software purchasing recommendations in March, we approved \$197,000 in pre-existing expenditures & top 4 new requests. Total was approximately \$203,000.

We received 6 new program submissions from the Integrated Planning Committee. Only the BS Electrical Engineering required review due to an additional \$3300/year in software costs. Final report to IPC on that at May meeting.

Three subcommittees were formed to look at the following:

Learning management systems.

Look at existing BlackBoard Learn system and try to determine what options will be available when contract with BB Learn expires in June 2020.

P&T/ITC Subcommittee

Has met and discussed technology solutions to make faculty portfolios available electronically to P&T

Will continue to meet and work on possible solutions with a pilot program for Fall 2018

Website Advisory Committee

Formed subcommittee from both ITC and other parties to work with Marketing and Communications on improving the campus website and access to departmental websites. Committee will have an interim report at May ITC meeting.

Much of 2018 has been spent trying to recover the ITC website which Marketing and Communications took down in February and has been unable to restore.